
CONGREGATION BETH AARON ANNOUNCEMENTS
Shabbat Parshat Chayei Sarah              November 6-7, 2015                            25 Cheshvan 5776

This week’s announcements are sponsored by Lamdeinu.
For information on fall classes, please see page 4.

To sign up, go to lamdeinu.org.  Study in depth; be inspired!

SHABBAT TIMES

Friday, November 6
Latest Candles: 4:28 p.m. 
Kabbalat Shabbat: 4:30 p.m. 

Shabbat, November 7
Hashkama Minyan: 7:30 a.m.
Tefillah Shiur: 8:20 a.m.
Main Minyan: 8:45 a.m.
Sof Zman Kriat Shema: 9:06 a.m.
Youth Minyan: 9:15 a.m.
Sof Zman Tefillah: 9:55 a.m.
Early Mincha: 1:45 p.m.
Daf Yomi: 3:10 p.m.
Women’s Learning: 3:10 p.m., at the 
   Greenberg home, 291 Schley Place, 
   Yehoshua
Meir Hirsch’s shiur: 3:20 p.m.
Mincha: 4:20 p.m., followed by a shiur by 
   Rabbi Daniel Goldberg
Maariv: 5:28 p.m.
Havdalah: 5:37 p.m. 

Latest Candles on Friday, November 13:  
   4:21 p.m.

SCHEDULE FOR THE WEEK OF NOVEMBER 8

Sun Mon Tues Wed Thu Fri

8 9 10 11 12 13

Earliest Tallit 5:35 5:36 5:38 5:39 5:40 5:41

Shacharit 6:30 MS
7:15 MS
8:00 MS
8:45 MS

5:40 SH
6:20 BM
7:10 BM
8:00 BM

5:55 SH
6:30 BM
7:15 BM
8:00 BM

5:55 SH
6:30 BM
7:15 BM
8:00 BM

5:35 SH
6:10 BM
7:05 BM
8:00 BM

5:35 SH
6:10 BM
7:05 BM
8:00 BM

Mincha 1:00 BM

Mincha/
Maariv

4:25 MS 4:25 BM 4:25 BM 4:25 BM 4:25 BM 4:25 MS

Maariv 8:00 BM
9:30 BM

8:00 BM
9:30 BM

8:00 BM
9:30 BM

8:00 BM
9:30 BM

8:00 BM
9:30 BM
10:00 SH

KEY: MS = Main Shul  BM = Beit Midrash  SH = Social Hall   LL = Lower Level

This week’s announcements are sponsored by Gloria & Harold Gellis, 
for a refuah shleimah for their son Benjamin, Yisrael Natan Nata ben Gitel Leah,  

following his liver transplant.

MAZAL TOV TO

• Tiferet Fischman, on her Bat Mitzvah.  Mazal Tov also to Tiferet’s parents, Aliza & Aharon Fischman, 
   and to her siblings and family. 
• Ari Hagler, on his aufruf and upcoming marriage to Molly Brakha. Mazal Tov also to Ari’s parents, 
   Heather & Isaac Hagler, and to Molly’s parents, Ronit & Menashe Brakha of Memphis, Tennessee.

NOVEMBER
Calendar

THIS WEEK’S PARSHA QUESTIONS
Printed copies are available in the lobby.

On Shabbat, the shul elevator will 
operate in Shabbat mode as follows: 

Friday:
4:15-5:45 p.m.  

Shabbat:
8:15 a.m.-Noon; 1:30 to 2:30 p.m.;

4:00-5:30 p.m.

Is the Eruv Up?  Call the Eruv Hotline 
before Shabbat: 201-530-0222

Contact Beth Aaron at
office@bethaaron.org

PARNAS HAYOM

Dedicate a day of learning at Beth Aaron on the occasion of a yahrtzeit, in the zechut of a refuah 
shelaima, or in honor of a simcha, a birthday or any other occasion. Each week’s dedications are 
prominently displayed in the shul lobby and sent out to the membership via email. For more 
information, or to sign up, please go to www.bethaaron.org/parnashayom.  

This week’s sponsors are:
• 25 Cheshvan: Nurit & Gary Adler, in honor of the yahrtzeit of Gary’s mother, Cipora Adler, Feige  
   Zippora bat Reb Gedalyahu

BETH AARON 
40TH ANNUAL DINNER: 

Sunday, March 6, at 5:00 p.m.

Honorees: 
Shifra & Larry Shafier

Service Awardees: 
Yacha & Moishe B. Singer

bethaaron.org/dinner

Project THANKS

A limited number of spots are available for a parent-chaperoned tour of the Teaneck Fire Station 
on Thanksgiving Day in conjunction with Project THANKS, Beth Aaron’s show of appreciation 
and hakarat ha-tov to Teaneck’s firefighters, through which our shul will provide all the town’s 
firefighters on duty with a turkey dinner with “all the trimmings.” This tour is open only to donors 
to the event. Please notify the shul office, office@bethaaron.org, of the number of children you 
would like to join the tour. You will receive an email with a confirmation and time of the tour prior to 
Thanksgiving. 

The deadline for making a contribution to Project THANKS is Thursday, November 19. Please make 
donations at www.bethaaron.org/event/projectthanks or send a check to the shul office. For more 
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SHUL ANNOUNCEMENTS

The Carlebach Community of Teaneck will be davening Kabbalat 
Shabbat/Maariv this Friday, November 6, at 4:30 p.m., in the Beit 
Midrash.

The next Sisterhood Book Club selection is A Backpack, a Bear, and
Eight Crates of Vodka, by Lev Golinkin. We will meet to discuss 
this book at 7:00 p.m., on Motzaei Shabbat, November 14, at the 
Greenberg home, 291 Schley Place. This is the “One Book, One 
Community” Federation selection that will feature a discussion 
by the author at a Federation program in the spring. For more 
information, contact Diane Fogel, 201-837-0651, difogel@aol.com.

Sisterhood will hold a ceramics event, “Paint Your Own Pottery,” at 
8:00 p.m., on Sunday, November 15, at Sunshine Pottery and Gifts, 
260 Grand Avenue, Englewood. The cost is $25. Light refreshments 
will be served. RSVP by this Monday, November 9, at  
www.bethaaron.org/event/pottery.

Please remove all items from the coatrooms and shelves by 
Sunday, November 15. Anything left after that date will be given to 
charity or thrown out.

On Motzaei Shabbat, November 28, at 7:30 p.m., in the shul, the 
Men’s Club will sponsor a movie night, featuring the following Israeli 
short films from the Maale School: A Rabbi’s Daughter, Daddy Bird, 
Revival, and Evacuation Order. View trailers at www.maale.co.il/en.

The 23nd Annual Bergen County Chanukah Toy Drive has begun. 
New, unwrapped toys should be dropped off at the Leifer home, 150 
Chadwick Road, by Monday, November 30.

The 5th Annual Panoply event will be held at 8:00 p.m. on Motzaei 
Shabbat, December 5, at the shul.  The event features a trivia 
Panoply game, dinner, raffles, and prizes. The Early Bird registration 
cost is $20 before November 29. Registration is $25 after that date. 
Sponsorship packages are available. For more information, contact 
panoply@bethaaron.org. Sign up at www.bethaaron.org/event/
panoply.

Thank you to the sponsors of last week’s Mishmar program, Deena 
& David Fisher, for a refuah shleima for Boola Rivka bat Sorah. Thank 
you also to Esther & Josh Klavan for sponsoring this week’s program 
for a refuah shleimah for Pesach ben Chaya Deena, Hillel ben 
Faiga Devorah, and Sara Leah bas Chana. To sponsor the Thursday 
Mishmar program, go to www.bethaaron.org/event/mishmar.

In the November issue of the Kol Beth Aaron, the link to the 
Jewbilation website, mentioned in the article about Michelle & Andy 
Dimond, was incorrectly given. The correct link is www.youtube.
com/user/JewbilationMusic; you can hear the duo’s signature song, 
“Sounds of Shabbos,” at www.youtube.com/watch?v=C7f00_wBxPM. 

Beth Aaron is participating in the Jewish Federation’s 
“GivingTuesday” Winter Coat Drive. Please place used coats in good 
condition in the box in the coat room by Tuesday, December 1.

In order that our volumes in the Beit Midrash remain available to all, 
please remember that NO seforim or books may be removed, other 
than those on the right as one enters. Out of courtesy for others, 
please do not remove the current Daf Yomi Gemara volume from the 
Beit Midrash.  

Sisterhood can arrange for bags of candy for smachot at a cost of $1 
per bag. Two weeks’ notice is appreciated. To order the bags, please 

NEED A PASSWORD FOR THE BETH AARON WEBSITE? 

Do you need a password to log-in to BethAaron.org?  Just go to 
bethaaron.org/password and type in your e-mail address for a link 
to be sent to you. If the email you entered isn’t registered with the 
website, it won’t recognize you. Contact office@bethaaron.org with 
the e-mail address you would like in your profile so we can update it. 

WEEKLY SHIURIM 

• Daf Yomi: For Daf Yomi shiurim and resources in Teaneck, go to    
   www.teaneckshuls.org/daf/. 
• Daf Yomi shiur by Rabbi Rothwachs / Rabbi Daniel Feldman / Rabbi  
   Mark Staum: Monday-Thursday evenings, at 9:45 p.m.
• Tanya shiur by Rabbi Moshe Rosenberg: Tuesday evenings at  
   9:00 p.m.
• Rabbi Rothwachs’ Sanhedrin shiur: Wednesday evenings at  
   8:30 p.m.  
• Mishmar Program: Thursday evenings from 9:00 to 10:00 p.m.
• Morning Mishna Chabura: Monday, Thursday: 6:55 a.m.; Tuesday, 
   Wednesday, Friday: 7:00 a.m.

CONDOLENCE CARDS
Sisterhood condolence cards are available from the office for $8 
each or $50 for 10. To order, please contact Judi at the office, 
office@bethaaron.org, 201-836-6210. 

THERE’S AN APP FOR THAT
Check out the free Beth Aaron 
app at the Apple app store 
and the Google play store for 
Android.

MEN’S CLUB KIDDUSH

There is no Kiddush following the Main Minyan this Shabbat because 
of a rental. 
 
Kiddushim cannot be successful without the support of the kehilla. 
Sponsorships for the weekly Kiddushim are $72 (L’Chaim Sponsor) 
and $54 (Mezonot Sponsor). If you are celebrating a simcha, 
commemorating a yahrtzeit, or simply want to say “thank you,” 
consider sponsoring a Kiddush. Visit the Kiddush website to sponsor. 
For questions, contact Ari Gononsky at kiddush@bethaaron.org.  

We are in Year 3 of the Hashkama Minyan Kiddush “Society.” The 
Men’s Club would like to thank our past supporters who enabled us 
to have more than 20 Kiddushim at the Hashkama Minyan. Your Year 
3 donation of $54 will help us continue this great tradition. You can 
become a sponsor online at www.bethaaron.org/kiddush. Please 
contact Ari Gononsky, kiddush@bethaaron.org, with any questions. 
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BETH AARON YOUTH   

The first Parent-Child Learning session of the season will take place 
Motzaei Shabbat, November 14, at 6:10 p.m. Parents and children 
are encouraged to come and learn. Bring your own materials to 
learn, or take out a book from our Youth Library. Ices or ice cream 
will be served each week. Each week, there also will be a raffle for 
great prizes and a door prize for every child who attends. Children 
are welcome to sign up to say a Dvar Torah. Sponsorships are 
available starting at $36 (ice cream party) or $125 (pizza party). To 
sponsor or to sign up to say a Dvar Torah, please go to  
www.bethaaron.org/event/pcl5776 or email  
bethaaronyouth@yahoo.com.

Groups for nursery-2nd grade begin Shabbat mornings at 9:30 a.m. 
and continue until the end of the davening in the Main Minyan.

Davening for 3rd-5th graders (Jr. Congregation) begins at 9:30 a.m. 
At 10:10 a.m., all 3rd-5th graders are invited for parsha, Kiddush, and 
games until the end of davening in the Main Minyan.

Those interesting in taking part in “Banim Mitpalelim,” an initiative 
designed to enable broader participation of our boys between 
the ages of 7-12 in leading the conclusion of davening on Shabbat 
mornings, may sign up using the online form or by contacting Mark 
or Shimon Staum, or Jason David, directly.

For more information about youth programs, please contact Beth 
Aaron Youth Directors Erica and Jason David, 732-618-9473,  
youth@bethaaron.org. 

BETH AARON JR. HIGH 

For more information about events for 6th to 8th graders, please 
contact Erica and Jason David, youth@bethaaron.org 

COMMUNITY ANNOUNCEMENTS 

CareOne needs volunteers for a minyan. On Friday evening, Mincha 
will be at 4:30 p.m. On Shabbat, Shacharit will be at 9:00 a.m., 
Mincha at 4:25 p.m., and Maariv at 5:28 p.m.  

This weekend, November 6-7, at Congregation Young Israel of 
Teaneck, 868 Perry Lane, Eitan Katz will be the guest chazan for 
Kabbalat Shabbat and Shabbat morning davening, as well as at 
Seudah Shlishit. There also will be a tisch at 8:00 p.m. on Friday 
night.  

This Shabbat, November 7, from 11:00 a.m. to 12:30 p.m., at the 
Kinderlehrer home, 188 Grayson Place, there will be an informational 
Kiddush about Team Friendship Circle and the Miami marathon to 
raise funds for local Bergen County kids with special needs.

This Motzaei Shabbat, November 7, at 8:00 p.m., at Congregation 
Bnai Yeshurun, 641 West Englewood Avenue, Rabbi Chaim Marcus 
will speak on “Ohr ha-Penimi: The Light from Tishrei through 
Chanukah.” The event, under the auspices of I.C.E (Inspirational 
College Events), is open to all women, college-age and above.

This Motzaei Shabbat, November 7, at 8:30 p.m., at Heichal HaTorah, 
70 Sterling Place, grade 8 boys are invited to a Melave Malka. 

This Sunday, November 8, at the Garden State Plaza, Paramus, 
Yavneh Academy will host a 5K Run and 1 Mile Fun Run Walk, with 
proceeds to benefit the school’s Scholarship Fund. Registration is at 
7:30 a.m. The run begins at 8:45 a.m. and the walk at 9:30 a.m. For 
more information or to register, go to www.yavnehacademy.org/
news/5k-run-1-mile-fun-runwalk.

This Sunday, November 8, at 9:00 a.m., The Frisch School will hold 
an Open House for prospective students and parents at the school, 
120 West Century Road, Paramus. Please register at  
www.Frisch.org/openhouse. 

This Sunday, November 8, at 9:00 a.m., Yeshiva University High 
School for Boys (MTA) will hold an Open House at the school, 2540 
Amsterdam Avenue, New York City. Complimentary parking will be 
available. Pre-register at www.yuhsb.org/openhouse. 
For more information, contact Director of Admissions Avi Matanky, 
atamatanky@yuhsb.org, 212-960-5400, ext. 6676.

This Monday, November 9, at 8:00 p.m., at Congregation Rinat 
Yisrael, 389 West Englewood Avenue, Yeshivat He’Atid will hold an 
Open House for prospective families. For more information and to 
RSVP, go www.yeshivatheatid.org/open-house.

This Tuesday, November 10, at 11:00 a.m., at Congregation 
Keter Torah, 600 Roemer Avenue, Rabbi Menachem Leibtag will 
speak on “The Book of Tehillim: A Random Collection or a Logical 
Progression?”

This Wednesday, November 11, from 6:00 to 10:00 p.m., at 
Congregation Ahavath Torah, 240 Broad Avenue, Englewood, there 
will be an Israeli Arts Fair supporting Israeli artists and galleries. 

This Thursday, November 12, at 8:45 a.m., at Beth Aaron, Lamdeinu 
will hold a Rosh Chodesh Kislev celebration for women only.  The 
event will include tefilah, song, and divrei Torah.  A light breakfast 
will be served.  The program is free, but there is a suggested 
contribution of $18. 

On Friday, November 13, at 7:15 p.m.,  at Congregation Keter 
Torah, 600 Roemer Avenue, Rabbanit Shani Taragin will speak on 
“Malachi’s Siyum: The Art of Rhetoric.”

NCSY

This Friday, November 6, from 7:45 to 9:45 p.m., at the Lebovitz
home, 441 West Englewood Avenue, high school teens are invited to
join Teaneck NCSY for a Shabbat Oneg. Come to hang out with
friends, shmooze with awesome advisors, and enhance your Shabbat
experience!

Join Teaneck NCSY for Latte and Learn from 7:00 to 8:30 p.m. this 
Thursday, November 12, at Lazy Bean Cafe, 1404 Queen Anne Road.  
Come grab a drink and chill and learn together with friends and 
advisors in a relaxed environment. See you there! 

For more information, contact Reuven Lebovitz,  
ncsy@bethaaron.org.

PARKING LEGALLY AND WITH CONSIDERATION 

The Teaneck Police Department has been ticketing people for 
parking too close to street corners in proximity to Beth Aaron, 
including around davening times. Please remember to park 
legally at all times.

Additionally, we remind you to be considerate of our neighbors 
when parking near Beth Aaron, whether for minyanim or for 
special events. 
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CONGREGATION BETH AARON
950 Queen Anne Road     Teaneck, NJ 07666

Phone: 201-836-6210
www.bethaaron.org            office@bethaaron.org

Laurence Rothwachs, Rabbi                                                     Yair Mayerfeld, President 

LAMDEINU: Study in depth. Be inspired. 
Fall 2015 Semester

For class details or to register, go to lamdeinu.org. 
Rachel Friedman, Dean      

Lamdeinu at Congregation Beth Aaron

COMMUNITY LEARNING OPPORTUNITIES  

The Amud Yomi shiur meets weeknights at 9:30 p.m. at 
Congregation Rinat Yisrael, 389 West Englewood Avenue. For more 
information, please contact Mordechai Ungar, 201-741-3920,  
m_ungar@yahoo.com.

This Sunday, November 8, Yeshiva University’s Kollel Yom Rishon, 
weekly free learning for men, will be held in Glueck 307 (515 West 
185th Street, corner of Amsterdam Avenue), and its Midreshet 
Yom Rishon, weekly free learning for women, will be held in the 
Schottenstein Center (on West 185th Street, between Audubon 
and St. Nicholas Avenues). Both programs are open to participants 
of all ages, backgrounds, and learning levels, and no registration is 
required. Kollel Yom Rishon will feature Rabbi Menachem Leibtag 
and Rabbi Dovid Hirsch, and Midreshet Yom Rishon will feature 
Rabbi Baruch Simon and Rabbi Menachem Leibtag. The first shiur 
starts at 9:30 a.m., the second at 10:30 a.m.  For information or to 
download mar’ei mekomot, visit www.kollelyomrishon.org or  
www.midreshetyomrishon.org or call 212-960-0041.

On Monday nights, at 7:00 p.m., at Heichal HaTorah, 70 Sterling 
Place, Junior High boys are invited to a Night Seder Program.  For 
more information, visit www.heichalhatorah.org/nightseder or 
contact the Yeshiva, 201-335-0633, ras@heichalhatorah.org.

On Tuesday nights, at 8:30 p.m., at Congregation Bnai Yeshurun, 641 
West Englewood Avenue, Rav Meir Goldwicht offers a Parshat ha-
Shavua shiur in Hebrew.  

Congregation Keter Torah, 600 Roemer Avenue, presents Torah in 
the AM: Tuesdays and Thursday, 9:00-9:45 a.m. -- Chavura on close 
reading of Sefer Bereishit; 9:45-10:45 a.m. -- Gemara Sanhedrin with 
Rabbi Menahem Meier; Tuesdays, 11:00-noon -- Rabbi Baum on 
Tehillim for specific events; Thursdays, 10:45-11:45 a.m. -- Rambam 
with Rabbi Meier.

On Tuesday mornings, at 9:30 a.m., at Yeshivat Noam, 70 West 
Century Road, Paramus, Middle School psychologist and teacher  
Rabbi Dr. Alex Mondrow offers free classes, “Meaning and 
Motivations: The Reasons Behind Our Words and Actions.”  
For more information, please email psp@yeshivatnoam.org.

On Thursday mornings, November 12 and 19, at 10:30 a.m., at 
Maayanot, 1650 Palisade Avenue, Jewish History Chair Dr. Julie 
Goldstein will present a shiur “The Akedah Through the Ages.”

On Thursday nights, at the Jewish Center of Teaneck, 70 Sterling 
Place, Heichal HaTorah offers an open Thursday Night Seder 
Program. At 8:15 p.m., men may learn Chassidut with Rav Moshe 
Tzvi Weinberg or Minchat Chinuch with Rav Aryeh Westreich. At 
9:15 p.m., they may learn Iyun in Shulchan Aruch with Rav Pesach 
Skulnick or Iyun on the Parsha with Rav Jason Finkelstein. Maariv 
will be held at 8:00, 9:00, and 10:00 p.m. Chulent and kugel will be 
served. For more information, contact Rav Aryeh Stechler, 201-335-
0633, ras@heichalhatorah.org.

Parshanut haMikra: Bereishit
Women’s Worlds

Talmud: Masekhet Berakhot Chapter 1
Parashat HaShavua

Sefer Shofetim: Creating a Moral Society 
Sefer Yeshayahu

Parashah and Haftarah Pointers

On Motzaei Shabbat, November 14, at 8:00 p.m., at Congregation 
Rinat Yisrael, 389 West Englewood Avenue, there will be a concert 
of Cantorial Classics, featuring Cantors Yanky Lemmer and Yaakov 
Motzen. The cost is $36. For tickets, visit www.rinat.org/concert.

On Sunday, November 15, from 9:30 to 11:00 a.m., at the 
Rosenbaum Yeshiva of North Jersey (RYNJ), 666 Kinderkamack 
Road, River Edge, prospective preschoolers and their parents are 
invited to a Preschool Preview. Register at www.RYNJ.org. For more
information, please contact Tamar Kahn, Director of Admissions, 
tkahn@rynj.org, 201-986-1414, ext. 338.

Orders for baked goods in the Annual Pies for Prevention 
Thanksgiving Bake Sale benefiting Sharsheret are due by November 
15. Baked goods are homemade and baked in kosher kitchens with 
certified kosher pareve ingredients. Place your orders or make a 
donation online at ww.sharsheret.org/pies-for-prevention. For more 
information, contact Sharon Wieder, srwieder@optonline.net, 
201-837-7837.

On Sunday, November 22, at 9:30 a.m., at the Fuchs home, 1247 
Trafalgar Street, Camp HASC will hold a Nachas Brunch. RSVP to 
development@camphasc.org.

On Monday, November 23, at 7:30 p.m., at Congregation Keter 
Torah, 600 Roemer Avenue, the Teaneck Mikvah Association will 
hold its annual Women’s Event. The cost is $72 for the event, which 
will feature performances by the Stern College B’Notes. Register 
online at TeaneckMikvah.com/event. 

On Motzaei Shabbat, December 19, at 8:00 p.m., at Congregation 
Ahavath Torah, 240 Broad Avenue, Englewood, Project Ezrah will 
hold a dinner reception.  Among the honorees are Ellen & Richard 
Gertler.  For more information, go to www.ezrah.org.

On Monday evenings, from 8:30 to 9:30 p.m., in local homes, 
women are invited to take part in the PeniNote Choir. Going on 
its 10th year, the weekly practice is a great way to relax, meet new 
people, expand your brain, and be inspired! For more information, 
contact Batya Harris, 201-694-1654, batyah613@gmail.com. 
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